Dear parents/carers,
We hope your child is settling into our nursery setting well. It has been a pleasure to begin our year enjoying this beautiful sunshine. This letter is to give some useful information about our nursery setting at Kexborough Primary School. 
Staff:
Class teacher- Mrs Hebron.
Classroom assistant- Mrs Cookson.
Cover HTLA- Mrs Frostick (every other Friday Mrs Frostick will cover the class).
Baking:
Baking will begin Wednesday 20th September. Baking is an extra-curricular activity that we have done here at Kexborough for many years because we believe it is so important for the children when developing their understanding of Mathematical concepts such as more and less, and also when learning key social skills including turn taking and hygiene. 
We ask for a voluntary contribution of 50p a week. Most weeks your child will take their baking home unless we decide they can enjoy it in school. Please let us know if you have any queries or concerns about this. 
Blog:
Every week the class blog will be updated on a Thursday afternoon. This blog will give you an insight into what we have been learning that week and might share photos of your child within provision or play. Sometimes ideas for home learning may also be included. 
Things to bring to school:
There are some things your child must bring into school. These are:
· A water bottle with your child’s name on
· Spare clothes- these are essential as children may be wet during water play or painting and need to be changed
· A coat/wellies- we do not do a weekly welly walk, however sometimes we might explore the grounds so appropriate shoes are useful for this. 

We hope this information has been useful. Please feel free to ask a member of staff if you have any more questions.

Many thanks,
Mrs Hebron (nursery teacher) 
